
Dear Parents, 
Welcome to this week’s news.  

HUGE CONGRATULATIONS to our Y6                              

children and team for their amazing                                  

effort this week with their SATS. All of                                         

the children have enjoyed a breakfast                                         

in school over the last fortnight and it                                     

was topped today with a bacon butty.                                    

We are so proud of you Y6! 

 Shuffle up & Transition                                
Our children are just beginning to think about their 

new classes and arrangements are being made for new 
teachers, classes and the passing on of useful 

information. We will have class lists including staff 
names at half term. It is a time to plan forward and 

reflect on all of the lovely work that has been 
completed this year. All children will move to their 

new year groups permanently on July 3rd straight after 
our training day on Friday June 30th. 

 

THIS WEEK’S HOUSE 

CHAMPIONS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Our target for the year is 97%+ 

Whole school 

attendance                          

96 % 

 

 

Well done to Red 1 

who achieved 100% 

 

New Deputy Head 
Last week our governors selected a new Deputy 

Head for our school to replace Mrs Oswald who left 
us at Christmas. We are pleased to announce that 
Ms Lonia Krywiczanin, the Assistant Headteacher 

from Highcliffe Primary in Guisborough will join us 
in September. 

Head Teacher Award 
For: Problem Solving 

FS1 Mrs Douglas 

 Devon Carter Ella-Lou Jennison 

FS1 Mrs Shepherd 

 Jake Robinson  

FS2 Mrs Bateman Mrs Bonas Miss English 

 Rosie Neasham Katie Wright  Elise Hudson  

Y1 Mrs Chapman Miss Solomon Mrs Duck 

 Joshua Richardson Ruby Donaghy Olivia Robinson 

Y2 Mrs Sayer Miss Bentley Miss Smith 

 Kendra Carr Finley Gale Martin Joyce 

Y3 Mrs Cox Mr Asquith Mrs Garratt 

 Diesel Mackenzie Connor Booth Isabelle Hedges 

Y4 Mr Woolf Miss Evans Mr Bearpark 

 Joseph Bannister Shai Dixon Bobby Bishop 

Y5 Mrs Norris Mr Railton Mr Campbell 

 Don McLeod Lauren Hendy Lucas Moor 

Y6 Mrs Allington Miss Shields Mrs Rowe 

 All of Year 6 

  

Health and Safety 

We have had many reports of children, including 
younger siblings, using equipment in our Foundation 
Stage outdoor areas before and after school. In 

upper school, staff are also having to remind 
families not to use the castle at these times too. 

These areas are not staffed and therefore should 
not be used! We do not want any accidents or 

injuries and we do not want to see equipment being 
misused or broken either.  Please ensure your 
children are accompanied by an adult on site.  

 

What’s for Lunch Next Week? 

Next Week At A Glance   
Monday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book                                                                                                

SCSS Archery/Athletics Rec-Y4 3 - 4.15    
SCSS Football Training Y5-Y6 3 – 4.15 
FULL GOVERNING BODY MEETING 6pm 

Tuesday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book 
FS2 Assembly 2.15 
Crochet Club Y6 3 - 4   

Wednesday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book  
FS2 Assembly 2.15 
442 Multisports Rec- Y2 3 - 4.15  
FILM CLUB:  Matilda (PG) Finish: 4.45 

Thursday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book 
Y3 residential to Cote Ghyll 
FS2 Assembly 2.15 
442 Multisports  Y3-Y6 3 - 4.15 

Friday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book                                       
Choir 8.00 
Running club 3 – 4.10 
SCSS Football Training Y3-Y4 3 - 4.15 
SCSS Dance Club Rec-Y6 3 - 4.15 

 

 Skelton Primary School 

 

Friday 12th May 2017 
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Web: www.skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk     
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Friday Flyer 

 
Supervisory Assistant 

Vacancy 
 

We have a vacancy for a 

midday supervisory 

assistant. Application 

forms are available from 

the school office. 

Sausages Tom Pasta 
Sausage R 
Sausage Roll 

 

CATNAB 

Please remember School UNIFORM                                                  
NO Jewellery, NO nail varnish, NO make up! 

mailto:office@skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk


The Big Toddle 

Nursery children took part in 

their Big Toddle around our 

school field yesterday. Thank 

you to all of the friends and 

families who supported the 

event by sponsoring the 

children. We hope to have a 

fundraising total at the 

beginning of the Summer 2 half 

term.  

 

 

 FS1 are gardeners!  
 

A huge thank you to Windlebridge 
Garden Centre, Mr Richardson and 
Mr Brough for providing us with 

soil and plants to fill our large 
planters outside of Green 2. We 

had a great time starting our beds!  

Local/Family 

History Fayre 

Skelton Library 

Wednesday May 17th 

10.00am - 2pm 

 

Displays from several groups including: 

Skelton History Group 

Teesside Archives 

Cleveland Mining Museum 

Skelton Civic Pride 

East Cleveland Image Archive 

 

Skelton Library 01287 650487 

skelton.library@redcar-cleveland.gov.uk 

 


